
Catapult Group International Limited (ASX:CAT, ‘Catapult’ or the ‘The Company’) 
welcomes the launch of the S&P/ASX All Technology Index and is pleased to be included as 
an original constituent in the new index.

The development and positioning of the index is a positive initiative from S&P and the 
ASX. This new index will allow the Australian and global markets to track and invest in 
ASX’s growing technology sector. It will also serve to highlight high-growth technology 
companies such as Catapult, therefore increasing the company’s relevance to a broader 
base of new investors.

Catapult’s Chief Executive Officer, Will Lopes, commented on the new index and the 
company’s inclusion.

“Catapult has a proud heritage as an Australian -founded technology business,” Lopes 
said. “As a high-growth software company, with a growing global customer base and 
market leadership we are pleased to be included in the new All Technology Index, knowing 
this will increase our relevance to investors”. 
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